



IT'S TIME FOR THE 2024 TYEE TRIUMPH CALENDAR!

It's almost time to roll over that calendar to a new year of Tyee Triumphs! Sincere thanks to all the members who sent in their great photos this year. We especially loved hearing from our new members.

We will have our calendars available for purchase at all in-person meetings, starting with the December 2nd lunch meeting. Please bring cash if you plan to get one. And again this year, the club will cover postage if you can't make it to a meeting.

The calendars are still \$10 each, and there are two ways you can mail order:

Via USPS:

Mail your request and payment, <u>made out to Tyee Triumph Club</u>, to Mary Hogan 19810 Marine Drive, Stanwood WA 98292

 $\underline{\text{Online:}} \ \, \text{At our website, } \underline{\text{www.tyeetriumph.org}} \ , \text{log in at the bottom of the home page.} \ \, \text{If you don't remember your login, you can contact our webmaster Tony Wright } \underline{\text{tw@tdublu.com}} \ \, .$

You will find Calendar Purchase under the Members drop down menu.

For payment, use the Pay Now button. You do not have to have a PayPal account to do this! Payment can be through a PayPal account or just with a credit or debit card.

Calendars will ship to the home address you provided to the club. Notify Mary at jolly.good.tr@gmail.com when you do this, and update us if you have a new or alternate address.

Thanks to Kay Franklin for another year of a beautiful print job at 1960's prices!

Mary Hogan